
 

 

 
 

ANNUAL DINNER  
 

Monday 8th November 2021 
6.30pm for 7.00pm 

at 

Leatherhead Golf Club 
Kingston Rd, Ewell, Epsom KT22 0EE 

  

Celebratory End of Lockdown Get-Together 
 

Three courses including tea or coffee 
 

£28.50 per person 
 

Grand Draw to Boost the Club’s Charitable Coffers            
Please Bring Prizes in the Usual Way 

 

Dress Code:  
Gentlemen: Jacket and Club Tie – Ladies: Sparkling as You Always Do! 

 

Licensed Bar 
 

MENU 
 

Starters 
Trio of Melon and Parma Ham with Rocket and Celeriac Remoulade 

Pistachio Crusted Chicken Liver Parfait with Artisan Breads and Red Onion Marmalade 
Tomato and Tarragon Soup with Toasted Sourdough Bread 

 
Mains 

Pan Seared Chicken Supreme with Herb Crushed Potatoes, Lemon Tenderstem,                      
Fine Beans and a Thyme Jus 

Baked Fillet of Salmon with Dill Mash, Asparagus and a White Wine and Crayfish Velouté 
Wild Mushroom and Black Truffle Risotto with Parmesan Crisp 

 
Desserts 

Dark Chocolate Ganache Torte with Raspberries 
Baked Vanilla Cheesecake with Berry Compote and Vanilla Ice Cream 

Banoffee Pie with Candied Banana and Caramel Ice Cream 
 

Please do join us to make this a bumper reunion event. 
 

Please let us have your confirmation, your menu selections                 
and your payment by Friday 22nd October. 

 



 

Please email your menu choices using the words in red, together with any special dietary 
requirements.  Please send to Jackie Marriott at jackie.m@tscc.org.uk 

If possible, please pay by bank transfer.  
HSBC now charges us for every cheque that we pay in.  

 
TSCC Bank details are: Payee: TSCC; Sort Code: 40-35-40;  

Account Number: 81467212; Reference: AD21 
 

If paying by cheque please make payable to TSCC, write AD21 on the back and mail to: 
The Treasurer, 6 Paddock Way, Oxted, Surrey RH8 0LF 

 

DIRECTIONS 

 

Leatherhead Golf Club is very easy to find.  
 

If approaching via the M25, exit at junction 9 and take the A243 signposted to 
Chessington.  The club is on the left, a few hundred yards from the junction. 

 
If approaching from the north, it is on the right soon after Chessington World of 

Adventures. 
 

 


